
The Village of Oak Park is planning a 
future streetscaping and utility project in 
the Hemingway Business District along 
Oak Park Avenue between Pleasant Street 
and Ontario Street. The Village is seeking 
community input for the proposed 
streetscaping project which is planned for 
construction in 2025. 

Public Open House:
Oak Park Avenue/
Hemingway District 
Streetscape Improvement
Tuesday, June 27th
6pm–8pm / Presentation at 6:45pm

Oak Park Township Senior Center  
130 S Oak Park Avenue

Join us at an open house workshop to learn more 
about the Oak Park Avenue Streetscape Project which 
is currently in the planning process. The streetscape 
project is looking at replacing the sidewalks, roadways, 
lighting, and amenities in the business district as well 
as creating new public spaces to replace deteriorated 
infrastructure and enhance the area. A presentation will 
take place at 6:45 pm.

For more information about the 
project and the public open house 

please visit the project’s website 
at RenewTheAvenue.com

WHAT’S IN A STREETSCAPE?

Elements of a streetscape 
improvement include sidewalks, 

curbs, roadway repaving, benches, 
streetlights, outdoor dining, etc.
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